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Sept. 02, 2025 

Notice of construction 
Golfview Crescent watermain replacement 

The Town of Georgina will be conducting watermain infrastructure improvements on Golfview Crescent, from 

Wood River Bend to the east dead end, as shown on the map below. The existing watermain at the end of your 

street has reached its service life and currently terminates in a dead end. We will replace the watermain and 

extend it into a loop, which will improve water quality and water circulation, as well as reduce water loss and 

operational costs from daily flushing. 

The contractor N.S.J. Waterworx Group will begin watermain work the week of September 8, with an expected 

duration of approximately two weeks. Once the watermain work is complete, Lisbon Paving Co. Ltd. will begin 

road repaving in your neighbourhood. All construction is anticipated to be completed by October 2025. 

What can you expect? 

- Work hours: Work will take place between 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Monday to Friday, with occasional work after hours and on

weekends as required.

- Water service disruptions: The water supply to your property

may need to be temporarily shut off to complete construction. If

this becomes necessary, the contractor will provide 48 hours

advance notice.

- Road access: To complete the work in a safe manner there will

be temporary road restrictions. Access for emergency vehicles

will be maintained at all times.

- Driveway access: The contractor will notify you in advance if

any temporary restrictions to your driveway access are needed.

- Noise and dust: Due to the nature of the work, there will be

construction-related noise and dust, though every effort to

minimize this will be made.

- Restoration: The work area will be restored to current

conditions at completion of the work.

Thank you for your patience while we complete this important construction project. If you have questions about 

the upcoming work, contact the below or visit: georgina.ca/QueenswayWatermain 

Town of Georgina 

Patryk Frankiewicz Brendan Roffey 

Senior Project Manager Water and Wastewater Supervisor 

Operations and Infrastructure Operations and Infrastructure 

pfrankiewicz@georgina.ca broffey@georgina.ca 

905-476-4301 905-716-4539

georgina.ca 

https://georgina.ca

